
From: Lisa Robichaud <lisaro2011@gmail.com> 
Date: Thursday, May 18, 2023 at 9:31 AM 
To: Craig, Sarah (ASD-S) <Sarah.Craig@nbed.nb.ca> 
Subject: <no subject> 

Sarah,  
 
My son Jayce attends Lochlomand Elementary School in Kindergarten and last night I received an email 
stating the Early French Immersion program will not be provided as there was not many registrations for 
grade 1 FI. I am VERY disappointed to hear this. My oldest attends the same school in Grade 2 FI and I 
registered my son Jayce for FI only to open up an email to see this will not be happening. I know I am 
not the only parent that is dissatisfied with this news.  
 
We are not asking for you to create a brand new class but what about working with what you have? I 
believe in the French Immersion program . I myself went through school and Graduated with an 
intermediate certificate in the Early French language program and I was hoping that my boys could too.  
 
Please re consider. Having the French Immersion program offered to our Children is important not only 
to me, but to the rest affected. 
 
Thank you for your time 
Lisa Robichaud  
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